CB-011-2020

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Office of the County Executive

Angela D. Alsobrooks
County Executive

February 26, 2020

The Honorable Todd M. Turner
Chair

Prince George’s County Council
County Administration Building
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chair Turner:

On February 13, 2020, I transmitted a bill to amend the Prince George’s County Fire
Safety Code to increase the emergency transportation mileage fee.

At this time, I would request that CB-11-2020 be withdrawn.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Terry Bell, Council Liaison, at
(301) 952-2953.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks
County Executive

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building
1301 McCormick Drive, Largo, MD 20774
(301) 952-4131 » www.princegeorgescountymd.gov



